
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

What is happening:  
Faith’s Lodge and The BeliEve Foundation have united to form the Child Loss Foundation. Both 
Faith’s Lodge and The BeliEve Foundation were founded from the personal experience of losing 
a child, and the new Child Loss Foundation will honor the missions of both organizations while 
expanding our ability to serve those in need. 
  
What is the mission of the Child Loss Foundation:  
The Child Loss Foundation supports parents grieving the death of a child with resources, 
connection and guidance as they navigate their individual grief journey.  
  
What happens to the Faith’s Lodge retreat facility in Danbury, WI.? 
Faith’s Lodge in Danbury, WI, will remain the primary location for our Child Loss Retreats. There 
will be no change in name, location or staff. Faith’s Lodge was built to serve grieving families and 
will continue to offer deeply meaningful experiences in this tradition. For more information visit 
childlossfoundation.org/faith-s-lodge.  
  
Is the Hope Works Here program changing? 
Hope Works Here, our unique employer-sponsored benefit that helps parents transition back to 
work after the death of a child, now becomes Child Loss @ Work. Visit childlossatwork.com for 
more information. 
  
What is happening with The BeliEve Foundation? 
The BeliEve Foundation will now be known as the Child Loss BeliEve Fund. As always, newly 
bereaved families in Minnesota will continue to receive immediate life-changing financial 
support when they need it most. Visit childlossfoundation.org/child-loss-believe-fund for more 
information. 

 
Will past events continue under this new foundation? 
We will have our annual walk to support Child Loss on June 22, 2025, and our gala is scheduled 
for November 1, 2025. For more information visit childlossfoundation.org/ways-to-support.  

  

How can grieving parents engage The Child Loss Foundation and its resources? 
Call us directly at 612.825.2073, email us at info@childlossfoundation.org, or send a message 
through the Contact Us link on our website: childlossfoundation.org.  
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I am a donor of Faith’s Lodge or The BeliEve Foundation.  What happens to that money? 
Thank you so much for your support for grieving parents. These organizations already work 
closely together.  While the names are changing your generous donations will continue to 
support the same programming that it always has. 
  
How can I support the Child Loss Foundation? 
You can donate online at: childlossfoundation.org   
  
or send a check to:  

Child Loss Foundation 
8301 Golden Valley Road, Ste. 210 
Golden Valley, MN 55427 

  
If you are a current recurring donor, thank you and know that your on-going support is the best 
way to help us be there for grieving parents. 
  
We have many events and opportunities to donate or get involved, check out our website 
childlossfoundation.org 
  
Who can I contact if I have more questions about the merger? 
You can visit our website at www.childlossfoundation.org, email us at 
info@childlossfoundation.org. 
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